
7th March- World Book

Day

Extended Services

 Claire is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be

contacted at c.farr@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Dear Taywood Families,

We have had a lovely half -term in nursery in Spring 1 and

are looking forward to our new term.  After the holidays, we

will be doing lots of cooking and baking, as well as inviting

you in for to sample our Taywood Café for a Stay and Play

session.   We will see our term-time children on Monday 19th

February.  Seedlings and Extended Services remains open-

they have an exciting week of activities planned.  

Have a lovely weekend,

Kind regards,

Mrs Slater

Headteacher head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Our Holiday Club is open during half-

term.  They have lovely Chinese New

Year activities planned.  
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Upcoming Dates

Message from the Headteacher

February
School re-opens on

Monday 19th February

Reminders

We have uniforms on

sale for £9. Please

see the office if you

would like to

purchase a jumper

and polo-shirt



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to

Our Learning
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Willow

We have a new clay area in Willow and

the children have been learning how to

mould the clay to make a sculpture.  

Seedlings

Orchard

Our older Seedlings children

have been exploring the ice

outdoors.  They enjoyed

hammering so much, so we

set up a hammering area in

the room. 

The children have been busy learning their

colours and painting some fantastic

rainbows at the easel. In the playdough

area, they have been rolling, pinching and

pulling the dough. Some children have

been making long sausages to put in the

oven. 



Seedlings

Children who are in their final year at nursery will need to

Nursery Messages
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Reminder- £2 Snack Donations

MOBILE PHONES

Nursery schools are not provided with fruit for snacks from Lancashire

County Council.   We rely on your weekly £2 contributions to help to fund our

snack time, which includes fruit and another item such as toast.  The children

really enjoy variety at snack time, which is needed after a busy morning or

afternoon of learning.  You can send your £2 on a weekly basis, or £12 per

half-term.  Many thanks for your contributions to the school office.

Mobile phones are not permitted in our

nursery.  Please do not use them in the

entrance area near the office. 

                             Thank you

Friends of Taywood

We had a few parents who were interested in being part of

Friends of Taywood.  This is to help fundraise so that we can

purchase outdoor equipment.  If you are able to spare a little time

on Wednesday at 12:30pm, we would love you to come along.  

Please email head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk if you are able to attend.


